
Welcome 

The organizing committee of CONIELECOMP 2014 welcomes you to the 

Universidad de las Americas Puebla, Mexico. 

The 24th International Conference on Electronics, Communications and Computers 

(CONIELECOMP 2014) is organized by the Department of Computing, Electronics 
and Mechatronics of the Universidad de las Americas Puebla, Mexico. 

This International Conference is also technically supported by the IEEE, Section 

Puebla. 

CONIELECOMP 2014 encompasses research papers, tutorial sections and plenary 

talks given by prominent experts covering key areas of the technological trends in 

the field of Computing, Electronics and Mechatronics. We hope our Conference will 

provide all attendees a unique forum for the exchange of ideas and results. 

Furthermore, the technical program committee has assembled an excellent 

program. 

We would like to thank all the members of the organizing committee, the technical 

program committee, the invited speakers, our sponsors, the paper reviewers and 

most of all the authors for contributing their research work. Due to their 

contributions, it has been possible to create a technical program of high scientific 

quality. 

We encourage you to enjoy the hospitality of Cholula and its archeological places, 

as well to renew academic relationships and do new ones. We hope that you will 

find CONIELECOMP 2014 to be an innovative and exciting event. 

Welcome to Cholula, Mexico. 

Vicente Alarcon. 

Head. 

Dept. Computing, Electronics and Mechatronics. 

Universidad de las Americas Puebla. 


